No.

Unitep INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: RobertoJ. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _June 17, 2009

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1. Matias de Llano Elementary School Principal’s Account received a donation of $1,250.00 from
the Matias de Llano P.T.C.
2. Student Services Department received the following donations totaling $2,323.93 for the Anti-
Gang Poster Contest:
(4) $500.00 scholarships from Javier Santos, Salinas Trust Fund for a total of $2,000.00
25 Chick Fil A coupons from Marty Speer, with a value of $75.25
2 DVD Players and 3 IPods from Isidro Alaniz with a total value of $248.68

The following are donations under $1000

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School received a donation of $400.00 from Texas Enterprise.
Malakoff Elementary School received a donation of $400.00 from Shoe Carnival.

Matias de Llano Elementary School received a donation of $600.00 from an anonymous parent.
Perez Elementary School received a donation of $100.00 from Jerome Rosales, J.R. Landscaping.
Perez Elementary School received a donation of $500.00 from Dr. Sigifredo Perez.

Centeno Elementary School received a donation of $500.00 from Glazing Saddles Two, Ltd.
United South High School Steppers received a donation of $90.00 from El Tejano Tire Center.
United South High School Cheerleaders received a donation of $50.00 from Mx. & Mrs. Henry B.
Fernandez, Jr.
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Grand Total: $6,213.93

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact.

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To:  Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Maria Elva Campos, Principal W

Subject: Donations

Date: May 15, 2009

Our Matias de Llano P.T.C. donated $1,250.00 to our Principal’s account for Teachers Appreciation
Day and awards.

An anonymous parent donated $1,500.00 in cash for the 5 grade awards ceremony and dinner dance
expenses,

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the next board meeting agenda for approval.

FrEy
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Matias de Llano Elementary School
Maria Elva Campos, Principal Diana I Korrodi, Assistant Principal
1415 Shiloh Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-4000 @ Fax (9356) 473-4099



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Sandra Cavazos
Executive Director for Student Services

To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Sandra Mos, Executive Director of Student Services
Date: May 26, 2009

Subject: Donations

- IOU——

Student Services Department hosted the Sixth Annual Anti-Gang Poster Contest on May 25,
2009. Student Services Department received 4 scholarships from Salinas Trust Fund and 25
coupons from Chick Fil-A. We also received from Isidro Alaniz, District Attorney 2 DVD
players and 3 TPOD’s. With the Board’s approval we would like to graciously accept the
following donation:

Javier Santos, Salinas Trust Fund 4 Scholarships $500.00 each total $2000,00
Marty Speer, Chick Fil-A 25 coupons $ 75.25 total
Isidro Alaniz, District Attorney 2 DVD Players, 3 IPOD’s  $248.68

Total Donations $2,323.93

Ce:  Enrique Rangel, Assistant Superintendent
Eddie Zuiiiga, Associate Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6319 - Fax (956) 473-6490
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM:  ThelmaJ. MartinezM
Principal

DATE: May 11, 2009

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

Texas Enterprise has made a $400.00 donation to the Third Grade of our
school.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance

and approval by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School
Thelma J. Martinez, Principal
3809 S. Espejo-Molina Road & Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-4100 ® Fax (956) 473-4199



ENT S

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memorandum

To: Roberto Santos, Supgrintendent
From: Anna R. Torres W

Subject: Donation
Date:  May 20, 2009

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received a donation for $400.00 from the business Shoe Carnival for P.E.

equipment and games (please see attachment). We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at
the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of this donor.

AMavanery

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary at San Isidro
Anpa R. Torres, Principal
2810 Havana Drive - Laredo, Texas 78045 - Phone (956) 473-4800 Fax (956) 473-4899



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Maria Eiva Campos, Principal W
Subject: Donation
Date: May 27, 2009

An anonymous parent donated $600.00 in cash for the 5th grade graduation expenses.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the next board meeting agenda for
approval.

P

Matias de Llano Elementary School
Maria Elva Campos, Principal Diana I Korrodi, Assistant Principal
1415 Shiloh Drive @ Laredo, Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-4000 @ Fax (956) 473-4099



FOR CHILDREN

, INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memeo

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Mrs. Maria de Lourdes Viloria, Principal
Re: Monetary Donation

Date: May 28, 2009

Mr. Santos, enclosed please find a copy of the check for the donation from Jerome Rosales from J.R. Landscaping, The
check total is $100.00. This donation will be used to defray the cost for the Dr. S. Perez Elementary third grade fieldtrip.
Please see copy enclosed.

B
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Dr. Perez Elementary School
Maria de Lourdes Viloria, Principal
500 Sierra Vista Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-3600 fax (956) 473-3699
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FOR CHILDREN

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memo

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Mrs. Maria de Lourdes Viloria, Principal
Re: Monetary Donation

Date: May 28, 2009

M. Santos, enclosed please find a copy of the check for the donation from Dr. Sigifredo Perez. The check total is $500.00.
This donation will be used to defray the cost for the Dr. S. Perez Elementary Commended TAKS Trophies for fifth grade
science. Since we had 48 students commended in Science. Please see copy enclosed.

Pl

Dr. Perez Elementary School
Maria de Lourdes Viloria, Principal
500 Sierra Vista Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78046 & (956) 473-3600 fax (956) 473-3699
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FOR CHILGREN

DEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: M. H. Arambula-Ruiz
Principal

DATE: June 8, 2009

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

Ms. Eddika Ramos Castafieda, one of our Reading Intervention teachers, has
been recognized as the 2009 Krispy Kreme Doughnuts Teacher of the Year for
the Laredo Area. As a result, Glazing Saddles Two, Ltd. has made a $500.00
donation to our school. '

‘ Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance and
; approval by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

R. C. Centeno Elementary School
Marnia H. Arambula-Ruiz, Principal
2710 LaPita Manguna Road » Laredo, Texas 78046 # (956) 473-8800 » Fax (956) 473-8899



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED FNDEPENBENT 'SCHOOL DISTRICT

Reéberto J. Santos
-Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal /Q@’\/
Subject:  Donation

Date: June 3, 2009

The United South High School Steppers have received the following donation:

El Tejano Tire CEnter..........oweeeesmresrssssrsmessieen§ 90.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board

meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Steppers are very appreciative to the above-mentioned

organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberio J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Sanfos, Superintendent

From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal )@ﬁ/

Subject:  Donation

Date: June 3, 2009

The United South High School Cheerleaders have received the following donation:

Mr. & Mrs. Henry B. Fernandez, N SRS, 3o 0 X0 0

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agend_a- for the next board
meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Cheerieaders are very appreciative to the above-
mentioned organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956} 473-5599



